

## Pre-K February Newsletter

## What We Are Learning

This month, we will learn about boxes. The children will engage in hands on activities such as creating blocks, different types of vehicles and furniture. They will also learn about the characteristics of boxes, jobs that involve boxes, what boxes are made of and how boxes can be moved.

## **Helpful Hints**

Here are some ways to support your child at home:

- \*Practice getting dressed by themselves
- \*Practice zipping and buttoning pants and jackets
- \*Practice writing their name
- \*Review letters, shapes and numbers

## **Important Dates**

February 19-23 President's week(School closed)

